
We had an awesome week!

This week we started talking about spring!
We learned that it rains a lot and there are 

different insects that start coming out in 
the spring. 

For our fine motor crafts, we made 
umbrellas, rainbows, and worms. The 

kiddos did a great job! We also had a blast 
digging for worms in our sensory table.

On Tuesday, Miss Fran came in for Social 
Skills.  The kiddos enjoyed listening to her 
read  Itsy-Bitsy Spider.  We also had fun 

playing with all her stuffed bugs.  She had 
a caterpillar, spider, beetle and a fly. 

Everyone did a great job taking turns and 
using their manners!

On Friday, Miss Carly came by to read and 
make a dinosaur craft with us. We always  

love when she comes to visit.  

Some of the stories we read this week 
were:

Let it Rain, Rainbow Colors, Worm, Hope is 
a Rainbow, and  Rain Rain Go Away.

This month we will be learning about
the color yellow, and the oval

shape.
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